
VIRTUAL LIVE LESSONS:
EXPECTATIONS 

 
Some learning might take place via a live lesson where 

teaching input can be delivered via TEAMS. This gives children an
opportunity to interact with their teachers in real time and ask any

questions that they may have.

HOW OFTEN WILL LIVE LESSONS HAPPEN?
There is no set schedule for the timing and frequency of TEAMS sessions although they

are very unlikely to be every day or last more than 40 mins. Live lessons will be offered

as and when staff feel that they are required. For example, in situations where other

remote learning is not possible. Please note live lessons WILL NOT replace other remote

learning but rather enhance the provision we already have.

 
 

IMPORTANT  THINGS TO REMEMBER
 

WHO WILL DELIVER LIVE LESSONS AND WHICH
CHILDREN WILL BE ABLE TO ACCESS THEM?

Usually class teachers will deliver TEAMS lessons, but other support staff may also

organise sessions to support children's learning. Children will be invited to attend a 'live

session' by a member of staff in their bubble. Lessons will always be delivered in groups.

There will be no 1:1 sessions.

DON'T
Don't have distractions nearby.

Don't be disrespectful during the lesson.

Don't chat to others unless directed to.

Don't unmute yourself unless you have been

asked to by a staff member.

Don't stay on TEAMS or re-join meetings

once the lesson has finished.

Don't use TEAMS to keep in touch with

friends. This platform should only be used

for learning.

DO
Dress appropriately.

Join on time.

Mute yourself immediately when joining.

Keep video on.

Refrain from eating during the lessons.

Raise your hand to request to speak to

an adult - even when requesting to go to

the toilet.

Please press LEAVE to hang up and finish

the lesson.

 
Please make sure that an adult is present in the room while the session takes place.

They do not need to be in view of the screen, except at the beginning to show their

presence. Other people in the household also need to be made aware of when

and where a live lesson is starting/finishing.

Any computers used should be in appropriate areas e.g. not bedrooms and care

should be taken to ensure that what is visible in the background is appropriate for

all to see.  GDPR - No additional filming or photography is allowed during the live

session.

WHAT IS INCLUDED IN LIVE LESSONS ?
The content will vary widely. However lessons will based on the National Curriculum

subjects as they would be in school. This will be based on what teachers consider to

be of most value in terms of meeting the  specific needs of the children.


